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Why am I running for Treasurer? 
• I am qualified 
• I have experience - Treasurer for my HOA and Treasurer for the North Carolina 

State meeting since 2007 
• ANNA has experienced many changes in the 31 years I have been a member 

• Chapters closed 
• Declining membership 
• Members retire; too few younger nurses join 

 
What can ANNA do to enhance organization vitality and relevancy for 
membership? 
• Maintain unwavering focus on our mission and goals, incorporated in the new 

Strategic Plan, to light our ANNA Lamp of Nursing 
• Invest in membership to raise awareness of chapter participation value. This is our 

base; we must nourish to flourish. 
• Critically examine our methods. Are they working? Are they producing desired 

results? If not, why not? What needs to change? We help patients adapt to 
change; we must do the same. 

• Partner with like-minded entities, e.g. ESRD Networks. They are non-profit with 
access to every dialysis clinic in their geography; their primary function is 
education. There is strength in collaboration that is mutually beneficial. The NC 
State meeting bears witness to the value of collaboration. Serving in meeting 
leadership for 15 years has shown me this value! 

• Enable chapters with technology assistance to improve member communication 
and education. Virtual meetings grow engagement without the barriers of distance, 
traffic, and travel time. 

• Empower our members to advocate, wherever and whenever, for nursing as a 
profession, nephrology as a clinical specialty, patient needs, and quality health care 
as a basic human right. 
 

Remember: Nourish to Flourish

Lucy Todd, MSN, ACNP, CNN


